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 GUIDELINES FOR PSYCHOLOGY FAIR PROJECTS  
1. Projects must be in the form of a portfolio, poster, digital portfolio or digital research 

presentation, website, web portfolio, or research poster format. 
2. All project submissions should be related to psychology and any related psychology 

fair theme.  
3. Projects should be neatly organized and formally presented for judging.  
4. Projects should be clearly identified with the name(s) of the submitter(s) and the title 

and type of project.  
5. Poster projects should be professional in appearance and easy to follow. You should 

use the standard size free standing foam display or exhibit boards that can be 
purchased from office supply stores according to the guidelines set forth in the 
guidelines for poster presentations that can be downloaded from www.psyking.net.  
Go to the Psychology Fair web page to download all guidelines for projects and 
posters. 

6.  Please make sure that all pictures, diagrams, drawings, graphs and text are securely 
fastened to the board. For your heading, use anywhere between 48 to 72-point font. 
As for the text, please use at least a font size of 22 or higher.  Please make sure you 
do not plagiarize and that you cite all sources used in your presentation. 

7. Applications must be submitted no later than Monday, December 5, 2016 by 7:00 
pm to Dr. King’s office at LR 307 or to LR 275. You can also submit via e-mail. 

8. If you miss the submission timelines, all projects must be submitted to the Waddell 
lobby on Wednesday, December 7, 2016 between 8:00 am and 10:00 am on the day 
of the fair.  

9. Psychology Fair winners will be announced by Wednesday of the following week. 
Please try to be in attendance to receive your certificates and award.  

10.  If you have questions, please feel free to email any of the members of the 
Psychology Club/Fair Committee.  

 
For more information or questions, please contact: 

Dr. Rosalyn M. King- roking@nvcc.edu or 703-450-2629 or any member of the Psychology Club. 

http://www.psyking.net/
mailto:roking@nvcc.edu

